NORTH CLACKAMAS

PARKS & RECREATION DISTRICT

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the North Clackamas Parks and Recreation District Budget Committee to discuss the
budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 will be held on May 26, 2020 beginning at

8:30 a.m. via Zoom conference meeting. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message
and to receive comment from the public on the budget. These are public meetings where deliberations
of the Budget Committee will take place.

Public comment will be taken during this meeting. Any person may discuss the proposed programs with
the Budget Committee. Due to COVID-19 all Budget Committee meetings will be held virtually.

Proposed 2020-21 Budget information may be inspected or obtained on the Clackamas County website
and the North Clackamas Parks and Recreation District website at https://ncprd.com/financial-
information on or after May 18, 2020.

For details on the Budget Committee meeting schedule and Proposed 2020-21 Budget, and for
information on how to provide public testimony please go to the County website link
https://www.clackamas.us/budget.
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